From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum ||

Sent: 11 February 2024 19:46
To: Leela Muthoora
Subject: Re: Consultation 2023/3503/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password etc.

Dear Leela

Thank you for sending this application.

We have no comments to make for this application (neither endorse nor oppose).
Kind regards

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum




